
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear members of IAFM,  

 It is an immense pleasure and personal milestone to be elected as the General Secretary of 
IAFM, the esteemed organisation that strives for excellence and progress in the medicolegal 
field. I am grateful for your kind support and trust. I extend my gratitude and appreciation to 
the previous governing council for their contribution to the betterment of the organisation, 
which has worked relentlessly towards improvement of the subject. 

I congratulate the newly elected governing council members (2025-2028) and believe the 
newly elected team will work hard to the best of their abilities to help the organisation reach 
higher goals and receive international recognition. 

With the growing number of members, and introduction of the younger generation of 
medicolegal experts to the organisation, I understand that I carry the responsibility of 
introducing the newest technologies and advancements in the working of the organisation as 
well as our beloved field of forensic medicine. 

Once again, I thank my colleagues and seniors for trustfully granting me the opportunity and 
responsibility of leading the organisation to reach new milestones. I will dedicate my efforts in 
towards introducing advancement in the subject and making IAFM a trusted source of 
medicolegal services to the government. 

Long Live IAFM!  

 

Regards,  
 
Dr. Rajesh C. Dere,  
General Secretary, IAFM 
Professor & Head,  
Dept. of Forensic Medicine & Toxicology,  
TNMC, Mumbai, Maharashtra.  



(M): +91-9769616777 
Dr.rajeshdere@gmail.com  
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